5724-40th Avenue,

Stettler, Alberta,

TOC 2L1

September 7th, 2001

Dear Sir,

I am opposed to the application of Telus to the CRTC for another rate increase.  I am sure with the revenue generated and the past increases granted by the CRTC that a company as large as Telus should not have to repeatedly dig into the pockets of the very people they serve!

I realize the technology and costs of running such a large company are always changing as are the times we are living in, however I don’t believe it is right to expect the consumer to always “take up the slack”.  I am a retired employee of A.G.T. with a record of 35 years with the company and it is my recollection that every time there was a change or upgrade in the systems serving our customers we did not bother them for more money.

The company I worked for embraced the policy that if the cost of a new project exceeded what was contained within the budget then quite simply the project was dropped!  Why can not this simple policy be adhered to?  As a Telus customer and a retiree my pension is not indexed to handle the amount of increases that Telus is requesting.

I used to have pride to say I worked for the telephone company but now with all the feed- back I hear from friends who tell me that they have had their long-distance calling plans changed without any choice as well as rate increases, I have to say that I am glad I worked for A.G.T. and not Telus.

Once again I have to impress upon you that I am absolutely NOT in favour of a rate increase and whether or not this letter carries any weight to this effect I am expressing my disapproval.

Yours truly,

Glenn Cruikshank

